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Detmold, 22. 1. 2021 

Dear ladies and gentlemen, dear members and friends, 

For the new year we wish you all good health and all the best for you and your loved 
ones! 

It has been a long-standing tradition that in January we are allowed to draw your 
attention to many events of the Lippe communities on Holocaust Memorial Day. But still 
everything is different - and so for this special beginning of the year you will receive 
information and links to digital lectures, church services, tours and opportunities to 
participate. Students in particular have put a lot of effort into creatively implementing our 
common cause. A look at the digital offerings will certainly be worthwhile! 

The city of Detmold invites you to three digital events. You can view or download the 
flyer here. The central event of the Realschule I on the topic "Humanity and Inhumanity 
Then and Now" can be found from 27. 1. 18:00 at www.realschule1detmold.de and on 
YouTube. A workshop of the Israel-AG of the Grabbe-Gymnasium about Anita Lasker-
Wallfisch starts digitally on 28. 1. at 17:00. You can still register for this by mail 
at interaktives_zeitzeugnis@e-mail.de or directly at oliver.arnhold@online.de. 

The city of Lage has summarized interesting offers from many students and institutions 
in a flyer. You will find a church service, a digital city tour on Jewish traces, a 
GeoCacheTour to the memorial steles and a lecture on the question "How great is the 
danger from the right" on the city's homepage at  www.lage.de. 

On our own behalf, we would like to inform you that we will certainly not be able to 
make up for our cancelled general meeting in March. We are now planning it for 
September 19, 2021. Invitations with proposals for changes to our Articles of 
Association and with election announcements will be sent to our members in good time. 
Hopefully we will be able to offer a small musical program again. 

We are now planning all the cancelled readings, lectures, concerts and events for the 
second half of 2021. 

You will hear from us! 

With best regards on behalf of the entire Board of Directors 

Micheline Prüter-Müller 

Haus Münsterberg 
Hornsche Straße 38 | 32756 Detmold 
 

Jüdische Vorsitzende: Joanne Herzberg 
Evangelische Vorsitzende: Bettina Hanke-Postma 
Katholische Vorsitzende: Barbara Klaus 
Schatzmeister: Rüdiger Schleysing 
Geschäftsführerin: Micheline Prüter-Müller  
 

Geschäftsstelle: Beate Bornemann 
Montag und Donnerstag 14.00 – 16.00 Uhr 
Telefon: 05231/29758 
www.gfcjz-lippe.de | gfcjz-lippe@t-online.de 
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